MISION PERMANENTE DE EL SALVADOR
ANTE LA ORGANIZACION DE LAS NACIONES UNIDAS

46 Park Avenue, New York. NY 10016
Tell. (212)-679-1616; Fax (212)-725-3467

DNU-0087-2021

Your Excellency, / ,Y’&j, &a { Cﬁ';f t(/(/ap )

I have the h refer to the request made by Your Excellency to the Member States of the United
Nations to make an expression of interest to present their Voluntary National Review (VNRs), during the
High-Level Political Forum of Sustainable Development (HLPF), under the auspices of the Economic and Social
Council, to take place next year.

New York, September 17%, 2021

In that regard, I am pleased to inform you that El Salvador would like to formally express its wish to
present their Voluntary National Review at the High-Level Political Forum of Sustainable Development in 2022.
On that note, allow me to mention that El Salvador is highly committed to achieve the 2030 Agenda for
Sustainable Development, including its Objectives and Goals at all levels.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to Your Excellency the assurances of my highest
consideration.

Ambassador
Permanent Representative

H.E. Mr. Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of the Economic and Social Council ECOSOC
New York, NY, 10017
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